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Question: 

Senator McCARTHY: ….. How much funding do you receive specifically for CDP?  

Ms Campbell: We are funded on a per recipient basis.  

Senator McCARTHY: And how much is that?  

Ms Campbell: We have a different amount per type of payment. So we get a different amount 

for Newstart and aged care.  

Senator McCARTHY: How much is the Newstart one?  

Ms Campbell: I do not have that with us. We would have to take that on notice.  

Senator McCARTHY: Could I have a breakdown of how much per participant for each, be it 

Newstart, aged care or disability? If I could have those figures, that would be very good, 

thank you. 

 

 

Answer: 

The Department of Human Services does not receive funding for the Community 

Development Programme (CDP). CDP is a grant program under the Indigenous Advancement 

Strategy administered by the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet.   

   
 


